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I’m all for this bill. Voting is the right of every citizen. Registration to vote should be a 

willful, thoughtfully considered action of each citizen entitled to vote. A very 

thoughtfully considered action. It should not be automatic. It should not be initiated by 

anyone but the individual citizen. Please pass HN 2585 and make it effective ASAP. 

Follow up with checking all automatically generated registrations. Notify anyone who 

may appear to not have made the conscious choice by mail that the record will be 

purged if not personally updated. That way those persons will know they must show 

up and register themselves personally. Thank you. 


